
In October 2018, we began preparing an Integrated 

Transport Plan to guide the future transport needs of 

the City. The plan will ensure Vincent continues to be 

a thriving and accessible place for everyone.

After a few months of evaluating the City’s current 

transport network, we would like to invite you to 

share your thoughts about transport within Vincent.

Complete the online survey

Come along to our Community Info Session

IMAGINE.VINCENT.WA.GOV.AU

Closes 5pm, 8 April

Sat 30 March, 1pm – 3pm | North Perth Town Hall

RSVP via Imagine Vincent

The survey is also available to complete at the City’s 

Administration Centre, 244 Vincent Street 

Leederville, and can be emailed upon request.

How to get involved


